
Board meeting minutes 

July 27th, 2018 

 

Ron Brown President, Vice-President Larry Larson, Treasure Patty Theis, 

Secretary, Jeff Mcfadden, Kenny Remior. 

 

Old News  

At the last meeting the fire chief spoke to the residents about putting reflective 

numbers on their homes in case of an emergency and the fire department or 

ambulance needed to come into the park.  

The need for some type of system for weed control on private lots.  

There could be a 3-step program. There would be a letter sent out to warn owners 

to clean up the weed issues, then a fine could be charged and someone else would 

come in to take of the issue,  

Trees are another issue. Throughout the park there are several trees that need to be 

taken down due to bug infestation or are just dying. Leisure time is responsible of 

the trees in the common areas but it’s the lots owners that will need to take care of 

their own. There is a tree service that has been used in the past called Parker tree 

service. 

New Business 

Introduction to the appointed board members are Larry Larson Vice president, 

Patty Thies Treasure, Jeff Mcfadden Secretary, and Kenny Remier 

Activities committee have events coming up August, September. During some of 

these activities there will be Volleyball, bean bag toss, and cards.  

New appointed board member is Larry Larson Vice president, Patty, Treasure, 

Larry Larch, Jeff McFadden, their biographies are on site if would like to read 

them. 

There is a need of volunteers to help with painting the new shed, weed clean up, 

flower beds, ponds, liaise between the community and leisure time, and the 

newsletter. 

There was a suggestion of inviting a group of students from the local school to 

possibly volunteer in the park of course a release form would be needed to be 

signed. 

The next meeting will be August 25th at 10am. 

Edited August 25, 2018 

 


